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Wednesday 13th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to inform you of a temporary change in our leadership structure at St 
Paulinus School which I believe will benefit the school community of St Paulinus over 
the coming months. Just before the Christmas break I was successful in being appointed 
as an Executive Head Teacher within our Trust. This means that I will now be working 
across two schools, St Paulinus and Sacred Heart Primary School in Middlesbrough.  I 
am looking forward to this new challenge and am delighted to be given this opportunity 
whilst maintaining a key role at St Paulinus which is very important to me. 
 
I am also pleased to announce that Mrs Bircham has been successfully appointed as the 
new Head of School here at St Paulinus. This means that when I am working at Sacred 
Heart she is able to take on the leadership responsibilities of the school. To do this 
effectively it means that she can no longer teach the Y5 children as much as she 
currently does. Therefore, she will now teach Y5 on Monday & Tuesday with Mrs Eschoe 
teaching the class from Wednesday- Friday. Mrs Eschoe already works within the class 
and we are pleased that this will offer continuity for the Y5 children. 
 
We are really excited about this change and the benefits of working closely with another 
school. I am confident that it will have a positive impact within our community. 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

 
Mr Geaves 
 
 

 


